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22nd November 2020 

 

Dear Parents / Guardians 

      PE Kit Update 

I am writing to inform you of the PE department’s expectations for PE kit during PE lessons. It has been 

brought to our attention that several students are not wearing the appropriate PE kit for lessons and so I’m 

writing to reaffirm our expectations on what the students should wear within those lessons. Below is the 

current uniform policy as stated on our website.  Please take a moment to ensure that your child has the 

correct PE kit for all lessons and please get in contact with us if you have any concerns. 

PE & GAMES EQUIPMENT 

All sports clothes and equipment needs to be brought to school as and when it is required and preferably 

carried in a suitable sports bag.  It is very important that all items of equipment and the bag itself should be 
named clearly. 

COMPULSORY ITEMS: 

● Navy/cyclone blue polo shirt (Unisex) with Langtree logo 

● Navy/cyclone blue shorts (Unisex) or skort with Langtree logo 

● Navy/cyclone blue sports socks (Unisex) with Langtree logo 

● Navy/cyclone blue reversible long sleeve top (Unisex) with Langtree logo 

● Sports trainers OR Astro turf footwear 

● Football OR Rugby boots for boys. Note: Football boots are only required for girls if they are 

representing the school in a match or tournament. 
 
OPTIONAL ITEMS: 

● Navy/cyclone blue hoodie with Langtree logo (Unisex) 

● Base layer: black or navy long sleeved top (and/or leggings for girls) – No logo 

● Navy/cyclone blue or black track suit bottoms – No logo 
 

Students are also reminded that school uniform should be brought into school in case of bad weather, so 

students can change into it (if needed) to keep dry and warm after the lessons. Also underlayers and extra 

jumpers are advisable but the top layer should be the Langtree PE top. 

Please do not hesitate to contact me if you have any further questions. 

Warm regards 

Garry Clark 

Head of PE 

gclark@langtreeschool.com 
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